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BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
In December 2022, the State Board of Education approved the emergency rules governing 
school safety.  These rules governed the distribution of school safety grants made available by 
Act 3 of 2022.  FSPS applied for the grant in the spring of 2023 and was awarded $595,150.   
 
An update will be given to inform the Board of the distribution of expenditures in providing a 
safe school environment for students and staff.   
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
This is a presentation item only.  No action is required.   
 
 


